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 We wish the best of luck to Tom Brennan in 6th Class who will 

compete in the 100 Touch Challenge on Sunday, March 1st at half-

time in Pairc Tailteann in the Meath v Galway National Football 

League game due to throw in at 2.30pm. This competition is 

organised by Meath Coaching and Games to identify players who 

are comfortable with the football in hand or at foot on their left 

side and right side.  Tom competed with 87 other pupils from 

schools all over Meath on Wednesday evening in Pairc Tailteann 

and the top 12 players to display their skills were chosen to 

compete in the final on Sunday.  Congratulations to Tom on coming 

through a very competitive event on Wednesday and we are proud 

to have him represent his school and his club St Ultans/Cortown 

on Sunday afternoon.   

 

 World Book Day will take place next Thursday, 5th March.  We are 

encouraging pupils to dress as their favourite book character on 

the day.  Teachers will be doing a number of World Book Day 

activities in classes that day.     

 

 Good luck to the boys who will be participating in the FAI           

5-a-side soccer competition in the MDL, Navan on Monday,    

March 2nd.   

 

 There will be a Coffee Morning and Book Sale in aid of the Jack 

and Jill Foundation in the Community Centre, Bohermeen on 

Sunday, March 15th from 11am to 1pm.  Children’s entertainment 

will be provided!  If parents would like to donate books which they 

no longer use (children or adult books) they can drop them in to 

the school office.  Any donated books will then be collected on 



behalf of the Jack & Jill Foundation on the morning of Friday, 

13th March.  Any support would be greatly appreciated.   

 

 A reminder that the school will be closed on Monday, March 16th 

and Tuesday, March 17th for St. Patrick’s Day.   

 

 

 
 

 


